Date:  7th February 2013
Our Reference: Z/2012/0294/CA
(Please quote at all times)

Councillor Claire Hanna
clairehanna @ gmail.com

Dear Councillor Hanna

Nature: Unauthorised "To Let" Signs

#DOE,

Department of
the Environment
wvav.doent, gov.itk

Belfast Area Planning Oifice
Local Planning Division
Department of the Environment
Bedford House

16-22 Bedford Street

Town Parks

Belfast

BT2 7FD

Please contact: Patrick Kelly
Direct Line: 028 90252059

Location: Malone Avenue, Malone Lower, Belfast, Antrim, BT9 6EN

I refer to previous correspondence concerning the above.

Following an investigation of your complaint, I can confirm the Department has now

completed its investigations of this case and I can advise that:

The breach of planning control referred to above has been resolved in that signage removed.

Accordingly the Department does not intend to pursue this matter any further.

Yours sincerely,

K GRAY

for Area Planning Manager



